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December 13, 1996

Mr. Stephen J. Layendecker
Battelle Columbus Laboratories
Safety, Health and Environmental Support
Manager and Radiation Safety Officer
505 King Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201-2693

Dear Mr. Layendecker:

This refers to your letter dated November 7,1996, informing us of your
decision not to renew Certificate of Compliance No. 5950, which expired on
August 31, 1996. Accordingly, the use of Model No. BCL-4 packaging under the
General License of Subpart C of 10 CFR Part 71 or under the provisions of 49
CFR 6173.471 is terminated. l

Sincerely,

Original /s/ by:

Cass R. Chappell, Section' Chief
Package Certification Section

i

Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety I

and Safeguards
{

Docket No.: 71-5950 i

i

cc: Mr. James K. O'Steen,
1

Department of Transportation i
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